
Vermont Board of Real Estate Appraisers  
National Life Building, North Fl 2 

Montpelier, VT 05620-3402 
 

March 4, 2009 at 9:00 a.m. 
 

Minutes 
Present: Amy Milne-Allen, Steve Rocheleau, Ken Miner, Wayne Calderara arrived at 10:15, Judith 
Griffen administrative assistant.  Absent: Anne Bernhardt 
 
1. Called to order at 9:01 a.m.  
 
2. Approved January 21, 2009 minutes 
 
3. Status of Cases was reviewed  
 
4. Disciplinary Action: 

None  
 
5. Concluded Report: 

None 
 
6. Applications for approval: 
 Nancy Merrill  - approved   
 Joel Magnuson – Board requested that Mr. Magnuson and his supervisor come in for a discussion with 

the board for follow up questions.  
 John Minor – approved     
    
7. Discussion:  

a. Newsletter update – draft newsletter was reviewed.  Judith will make some changes and submit it 
for final review at the May meeting.  The newsletter should be mailed to the licensees upon 
approval.  

b. Temporary practice and review appraisal work was discussed.  
c. 1:00 p.m. Orientation class  
 

8. FYI:  
a. Appraisal Subcommittee response regarding field review.  
 

9. Adjournment 
10. Next Meeting: July 1, 2009 at 9:00 a.m., at the National Life Building, North FL 2, Montpelier 
 
 
 


